
Sean M. Daley, M.D. was installed as President of the Sarasota County Medical Society by 
FMA President and SCMS Past President, Michael L. Patete, M.D. on Friday, March 19.  Dr. 
Daley is a board-certified anesthesiologist with the practice of Sarasota Anesthesiologist, 
P.A. medical group located in Sarasota.   

Dr. Daley graduated from St. George's University School of Medicine.  He completed an 
internship at Atlantic City Medical Center and his residency at the New York University 
Medical Center.  He also completed a fellowship training at Duke University Medical 
Center. 

Dr. Daley presently serves as a member of the Sarasota County Medical Society 
Delegation to the Florida Medical Association.  He is also a past SCMS Board of Censors 
member.  In addition to his new role with SCMS, He is the Medical Director of Anesthesia 
at Sarasota Memorial Hospital and District Director West – Legislative Affairs Committee 
for the Florida Society of Anesthesiologists.  “It is an honor to serve organized medicine as 
my advocacy for physicians and our patients never grows weary.” 

Dr. Daley lives in Sarasota with his wife, Leigh Ann and their three children.  In his free 
time, he enjoys all things outdoors such as surfing, paddle boarding, fishing, and hiking.  
He is also a competitive triathlete and endurance runner and enjoy that community here 
in Sarasota as well. 

 


